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January 14, 2013

Asian Pacific State Emp Association Centra! Valley Chapter'

Dear Comm-unity Food Bank Supporter,

Thank you for your contribution of $500 in 2012.

I am so grateful for friendslike you - friends who understand that hunger is

indeed a serious problem here in the Central Valley; Luckily, it's a problem we

are doing something about

Every dollarvou gave provided enough food and grocery products for 9 meals.

With your help, we distributed 20 million pounds offood last year, Your
partnership with us is making an incredible difference in the lives of local

children and their families.

We hope to partner with you again in 2013 as IAiestrive to end hunger in the

Central Valley. Thank you for your support.

No goods orservices were provided in exchange for your contribution,

Tax 1lJ: 77-D320851

Gratefully,

Kym Dildine

Director of Development
kdildine@comh,unitvfoodbank.net

(559)237-3663 X124
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MARINE

FOUNDATION

April 11, 2013

Asian Pacific State Employee Association Central Valley Chapter
PO Box 1501
Chowchilla, CA 93610

Dear Asian Pacific State Employee Association Central Valley Chapter,

On behalf ofthe U. S. Marine Corps and the Marine Toys for Tots Foundation, I
would like to thank you for your generous gift of $1,000. Your commitment to helping the
Marine Corps provide the joy of Christmas and send a message of hope to our nation's less
fortunate children is sincerely appreciated.

Each year, the Marine Toys for Tots Foundation redoubles its effort to accomplish
our mission, and frankly, this would not be possible without donors such as you.

Again, please accept my sincere appreciation for your generosity and support. You
are truly making a difference in the lives of America's less fortunate children.

An end of year tax statement will be provided to you at the conclusion of this year's
campaign.

Sincerely,

1-t1~c9~
H. P. Osman
Lieutenant General, USMC (Ret)
President and CEO

18251 Q~anti-co Gateway Drive, Triangle, Virginia 22 in Phone: (703) 640~9433 Fax: (703) 649-2054-----


